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Genevieve Mati

From: eDigital <hello@edigitalagency.com.au>
Sent: Friday, 16 February 2018 3:05 PM
To: auDA Policy Review
Subject: OUR BUSINESS UDNER THREAD WITH YOUR PROPOSED .AU

Hi. 
We are entrepreneurs with no salaries and your porposed .au will bring only concerns and wasted money to our 
business!! 
Please do not offer .au as it has not actually worked in other countries and the only people who benefit are domain 
name sellers. 
Thanks 
 
eDigitalagencycom.au team 
 


